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   Next holiday– After school Friday 22nd Dec 

Dates for the Diary 

Year 3 took part in some Lantern workshops last 
week as part of the local community West End Lantern  
festival. They have been looking at structures in their  
Design technology sessions. The children have been  

researching different lanterns, designing prototypes and then 
bringing their designs to life.  

   They will then be evaluating and  making improvements.  
Definitely designers of the future!  

Reception Nativity  
Tue 5th Dec 

 
Year 2 Nativity 
11th & 12th Dec 

 
Christmas Lunch 
19th December 

 
Break up  

Friday 22nd Dec 

Thank you to all those who joined us for our 
first Stay and Play taster session in Reception... 
it was lovely to see so many smiling faces. It's 

not too late to join in the fun.... next date for your diaries in Tue 5th Dec & Thurs 7th December 
2023. Looking forward to seeing you there. Share far 

and wide, please!  

 

Reception Stay & Play 

Year 2 Presents... 

 

 The Highways and Transport office of Lancashire County 
Council have  had some involvement with the parking  

issues outside school.   
If you have any complaints about the parking, please report 

this online to Lancashire County Council using the following 
link: 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/roads-parking-and-travel/
parking/report-a-parking-problem/  

 
This will ensure that parking enforcement officers visit the 
area and issue Penalty Charge Notices to the offenders.   

 

Sandylands Christmas Lunch  

Response required!  
A letter will be sent home  
regarding our Sandylands Christmas lunch on Tuesday 19th December. 
Please can you fill out the form and return it to school before Friday 8th 
December. No other meal option will be available on that day. 

Monday 11th December 2pm 
Tuesday 12 December 10am 

Further information about tickets will be sent out 
via ParentApp to Year 2 parents 

Lantern Workshop for West End Lantern Festival 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/roads-parking-and-travel/parking/report-a-parking-problem/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/roads-parking-and-travel/parking/report-a-parking-problem/











